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Mandla Zuma

From: Clive Napier <napierc@mweb.co.za>

Sent: 07 July 2014 06:43 AM

To: Mandla Zuma

Subject: RE: 505449 Draft BAR: West End Office Park Sewerage and Stormwater 

Infrastructure

Mr Zuma – thank you for the information. I trust that the project will proceed smoothly and reach completion. Cllr C 

J Napier (Ward 57) 

 

From: Mandla Zuma [mailto:mandla@sefsa.co.za]  

Sent: 04 July 2014 02:59 PM 
To: napierc@mweb.co.za 

Subject: 505449 Draft BAR: West End Office Park Sewerage and Stormwater Infrastructure 

 

Dear Mr Napier, 
 
Please find attached the notification letter and the comment sheet for the proposed construction of the Sewerage 
Pipeline and Stormwater Infrastructure for the West End Office Park. The draft Basic Assessment Report (BAR) is 
available for review and comments between 03 July 2014 and 14 August 2014. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

  

Mandla Zuma 

B.Sc. Environmental Management (UZ) 
Environmental Assistant 
 

 
 

 


